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CG Spotlight 
Fly. High. Soar 

Welcome back! 
As you can see, we have had a rebranding 
of the school newsletter.  Our heads and 
deputies, Harry R, Francesca, Harry P and 

Caitlin, have been instrumental in 
revamping the design whilst deciding on 

the new name ‘CG Spotlight’.  Over the next 
couple of weeks, they will be taking more 

responsibility for its development. 

Art Competition –  
Young Seasiders 2024 

Miss Lees will be entering Carleton Green in 
this year’s ‘Young Seasiders’ exhibition run by 

the Gazette. 
Children have the opportunity to submit a 
piece of work that they are really proud of.  

It can be based on any topic they choose but 
must be board mountable.  It has to be no 

larger than A3 and must be submitted to Miss 
Lees no later than Friday 9th February. 

 
Good Luck Artists!  

 
 

Key Dates: 
 
19th January – 2.45pm - Eagles Class Assembly. 
24th January – 5pm – SATs meeting for Year 6 parents (more details to follow) 
26th January – 2.45pm - Doves Class Assembly. 
2nd February – 2.45pm - Robins Class Assembly. 
5th February – Children’s books will be sent home in preparation for Parent’s Evening. 
5th & 6th February – Open afternoons for Little Chicks and EYFS – more details to follow) 
6th & 7th February – Parent’s Evening 
9th February – 2.45pm - Falcons Class Assembly. 
 

9th February – School Closes for halt term at 3.30 
 
23rd February – 2.45pm - Kestrels Class Assembly. 
1st March – 2.45pm - Herons Class Assembly. 
8th March – 2.45pm - Hawks Class Assembly. 
15th March – Non-uniform day – Children to bring Easter chocolate 
15th March – 2.45pm - Owls Class Assembly. 
18th March – Easter raffle tickets will go on sale in school. £1 per strip. 
22nd March – 2.45pm – Parrots Class Assembly. 
25th March – Author Visit – Luke Temple 
25th March – Easter Disco – KS1 – 4 till 5pm.  KS2 – 5.30 till 7pm 
 

Thursday 28th March – School Closes for Easter at 3.30. 
 
 

Thank you for your continued support both within and beyond school.  
Stacey Clark | Acting Headteacher | s.clark@carletongreen.lancs.sch.uk 
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are no longer using, we have ‘Maggie’s rail’ in the Wing.  

Brass Lessons 
 

During Autumn term, all children were given 
the opportunity to experience brass lessons 

with Lancashire Music Service.  Following the 
taster sessions, the children had their first 
lesson today.  We can’t wait for them to 

perform at the end of the year. 
 

 

Art Competition –  
Young Seasiders 2024 

 
Miss Lees will be entering Carleton Green in 

this year’s ‘Young Seasiders’ exhibition run by 
the Gazette. 

Children have the opportunity to submit a 
piece of work that they are really proud of.  

It can be based on any topic they choose but 
must be board mountable.  It has to be no 
larger than A3 and must be submitted to 

Miss Lees no later than Friday 9th February. 
 

Taekwondo  
 

Amazing success for our Carleton Green Students!  
 
Freddie Falconer has passed his 1st Poom - Junior blackbelt.  
This is a fantastic achievement for someone of his age and he has worked  
incredibly hard to achieve this.  We are all very proud of him.  Freddie regularly  
competes in national competitions and is taking part in an international  
tournament in Barcelona in the Spring. 
 
The following students took part in the coloured belt grading and passed with flying colours.  
 
Leonardo - Black Tag  
Amelia, Oscar, George, Jenson, Nathan and Aiden - passed to Yellow belt.  
 
Taekwondo club runs every Tuesday morning before school.  This is a fantastic way to learn the amazing 
art of taekwondo in a fun environment, building confidence, improving fitness levels and developing 
concentration.  
 
There are still a couple of places available.  If you would like more information, please get in touch with GM 
Lee on 07779275207  
Northern Taekwondo - Northern Taekwondo  

Thank you for your continued support both within and beyond school.  
Stacey Clark | Acting Headteacher | s.clark@carletongreen.lancs.sch.uk 

 

A reminder that if you have any clothes or shoes that are no longer needed, please drop them 
into the rag bin situated at the end of the school car park. 

 
Also, if you have any uniform that your child has grown out of, please bring it to the school office 

for us to use on ‘Maggie’s Rail’. 
If you require any uniform over the course of the year, please come and take a look at what’s 

available.  The rail is situated in the Wing. 

Eco -Tip – LED’s use at least 75% less energy and last 25 times longer, than incandescent lighting.  
They emit less heat, which directly and indirectly can save you even more energy. 
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